June 10, 2025

To: Snohomish County Assessor & Hearing Examiner
We are the prospective buyers of the property located at 28317 28th AVE NW Stanwood, WA
98292, which is currently classified as Timberland. We are in support of the application for the parcel

to be reclassified to Open Space General under RCW 84.34.

Our intention is to preserve and maintain the natural landscape in its existing state. The 7.77-acre
parcel is primarily wooded and undeveloped, and we do not intend to build on it or use it for any
commercial activity. Our goal is to protect the land's native habitat, support local biodiversity, and

contribute to long-term environmental conservation in the area.

We believe this reclassification aligns with the spirit of the Open Space designation and reflects our

commitment to responsible land stewardship. We deeply appreciate your consideration and the

opportunity to care for this land with a focus on preservation.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you need further information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Alexander, Joseph, and Emily Stelmakh

(206) 512-9777

erpetryk@gmail.com



